Schmenk, Colin R - DNR

From: Matt Dahlem <mdahlem@fehr-graham.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 10:58 AM

To: DuFresne, Kristin | - DNR

Subject: RE: Question: One Hour Martinizing - Main

This was from the VPLE investigation. This is the exerpt from Page 9 of GEC’s VPLE SITE INVESTIGATION UPDATE AND
CONSTRUCTION DOCUMENTATION REPORT. | don’t think they mapped it but here was their rationale:

A groundwater sample was collected from an open utility excavation (W-1) located in the southwestern portion of the
subject site on June 20, 2016. The sample was collected as a result of the excavation contractor (DeNoble Excavating)
breaking an existing water line during replacement of a storm water manhole and storm water inlet tie-in. The sample
was collected from the bottom of the excavation at a depth of about 7 feet and was collected for the purpose of evaluating
groundwater quality within the utility trench. The clear stone around the piping was replaced subsequent to completing
the water line repair and storm water manhole replacement. The sample was submitted for laboratory analysis for the
presence of voes.

Does this work for ya Kristin?

Matt

MATT DAHLEM, P.G. | Project Manager / Sr. Engineering Hydrogeologist
Fehr Graham - Engineering & Environmental

1237 Pilgrim Road
Plymouth, Wisconsin 53073
P: 920.892.2444

F: 920.892.2620
www.fehr-graham.com

From: DuFresne, Kristin | - DNR [mailto:Kristin.DuFresne@wisconsin.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 10:48 AM

To: Matt Dahlem <mdahlem@fehr-graham.com>

Cc: DuFresne, Kristin | - DNR <Kristin.DuFresne@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Question: One Hour Martinizing - Main

Hi Matt. One more question for you with respect to the One Hour Martinizing — Main closure request. On page 23 of
Table A.1 there is a sample identified as W-1. What is this sample and where is it located?

Thank you in advance for your response?

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Kristin DuFresne

Hydrogeologist — Remediation & Redevelopment/AWaRe
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

2984 Shawano Avenue

Green Bay, WI154313-6727

Phone: (920) 662-5443

kristin.dufresne@wisconsin.gov







